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Dear Families:

It is that exciting time of year again! We are currently planning Science, Social Studies, and Exploratory Curriculum Night for this school year on April 28, 2016. As always it will be full of excitement and educational opportunities.  We are including a Science Fair during the evening festivities.  All W.M.S. students will be responsible for completing a Science Fair project that should meet the following requirements:

Projects should follow and include the Scientific Method

1. Question:  What is being investigated?

2. Hypothesis:  Predict what you think will be the answer.

3. Materials and Procedure (Experiment):  A full list of materials needed to complete your experiment and a detailed step by step plan of what you’re doing to find out the answer to the question.  Keep in mind, in order to get accurate results, some test might need to be done 5 or more times consecutively.

4. Data and Graphs:  What did you find out after conducting the experiment?  This can be written in paragraph form but should also include data tables and graphs.

5. Conclusion:  What is the answer to the question?  Give evidence to support the answer. Was your hypothesis correct?
The project must be displayed on a tri-fold board or can be placed on a recycled large cardboard box with three sides.

These projects will be judged based on the proper use of the scientific method, neatness, overall presentation, and if they appear to be the work of a 6th-8th grade student.  Students that work in pairs must have approval from their teacher and must equally divide the responsibilities. Students working with a partner are responsible for getting together with their partner outside of school.  Please refer to the attached page for a reference that demonstrates how the project could be laid out on the tri-fold board.  If you have any questions, please direct them to your child’s teacher. 

We are hoping to have 100% of all projects turned in.  The top 5 projects for each grade level will be selected and displayed in the gym.  Due to limitations on tables, the remaining projects will be displayed in the hallways.  Students are expected to complete the project to the best of their ability.  If the poster isn’t a representation of their best efforts it will not be displayed during Curriculum Night.  Please sign this letter below indicating that you have read and understand the school-wide expectations for Science Fair.  Detach the bottom and return it to your child’s teacher.
We are looking forward to seeing you in the spring.  Mark your calendars for April 28rd!
Sincerely,

W.M.S. Science Teachers
Mrs. Hurley              Mrs. Millman                 Mr. Sears
           Ms. Warren
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
W.M.S. Science Fair





Student Name: ___________________________________________________________________


I have read and I understand the expectations for the Science Fair Project due April 4th and 5th, 2015. 


Signature of Student: _____________________________________________________________________  Date: _____________


Signature of Guardian: ___________________________________________________________________  Date: _____________








